
Our office will be closed Thursday, November 28 and Friday,
November 29! We will return to the office on Monday,

December 2.

Dear Auctioneer Software Family,

As we gather this Thanksgiving, our hearts are filled with gratitude for
the incredible 25-year journey we’ve shared at Auctioneer Software.
It’s been a remarkable adventure, enriched by countless blessings
along the way.

This season of reflection reminds us of the grace and favor we’ve
been fortunate to experience. From the moment our doors first
opened, we’ve been surrounded by exceptional clients, meaningful
relationships, and opportunities for growth—all made possible by the
dedication and talent of our incredible team.

To our valued clients, we extend our heartfelt thanks. Your trust and
partnership have been the foundation of our success, and we’re
deeply grateful for the opportunities you’ve given us this past year.
Your unwavering support continues to inspire us to serve you with
excellence.

As the season of joy and togetherness draws near, we send our
warmest wishes to you and your loved ones. May your homes be filled
with laughter, your hearts with gratitude, and your tables with
abundance.

With Gratitude and Appreciation,

The Auctioneer Software Team

 
 

"Let the peace of Christ rule in
your hearts, since as members of

one body you were called to

https://www.auctioneersoftware.com/


peace. And be thankful."
Colossians 3:15
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